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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Ryan Kempenich <RMKemp@live.com>
Sent: Friday, August 3, 2018 11:27 AM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Dornfeld, Matt (CI-StPaul); Kalis, Mike (CI-StPaul); Neis, Adrian (CI-StPaul); Perucca, 

James (CI-StPaul); Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul); Wiese, Angie (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: 1464 Minnehaha Ave W.Kempenich Ltr.7-26-18

Hey all, I thought at the hearing I was allowed to pull permits? I ordered my permit last week, did the work, right away 
as it is just a few plumbing caps, and we removed everything, and I just received a message, my permit was denied 
yesterday. My permit fee is $170 and was returned. Pictures 
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Ryan Kempenich   
Coldwell Banker Burnet 
612-986-1896 
 
On Jul 26, 2018, at 10:28 AM, Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Hello Mr. Kempenich, 
  
See attached letter in the above matter. 
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